
Congress Is Poised to Come Up With Coronavirus
Aid for Small Business. Here's What to Expect
Tuesday, March 17, 2020

Aaron Holt was quoted in Inc. discussing the Families First Coronavirus Response Act. Aaron expects

changes to the bill. "No one really knows what's going to happen as far as changes, because it's all

still currently being negotiated," he says. "But everyone appreciates that time is of the essence, and I

would expect [a law to be passed] within the week." He also anticipates seeing more small business-

friendly legislation down the road, as the situation continues to evolve.

To read more of this article, click here.
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